
 
 
 www.specialneedskids2000.com 
 

  Newsletter - Spring 2019 
 

Hello everyone!  Hope you all had a good winter and are ready to come out to our spring and summer activities. 
 
Hockey finished up mid March with our annual game against the OPP Auxiliary.  I think it was the 
best-attended game ever – the arena was full of cheering fans – what a great way to end the season. 
 
Baseball season will begin Saturday, May 25th at Kinsmen Park in Simcoe.  Games start at 10:00 AM, but please arrive 
by 9:45 so we can get everyone organized. Complete the attached registration and t-shirt form and return them to me with 
your $40 registration fee, making cheques payable to South Coast Special Needs Kids.  Deadline for registration is 
May 1st – registrations received after that cannot be guaranteed a baseball jersey. 
 
 
Last year several families worked together to see that the equipment arrived at the ball diamond every week and 
was safely stored between games.  Thank you to all involved, and I hope we can make the same arrangements this 
year.  Our organization runs on volunteer power!  These volunteers might be parents of a player or a community 
member who just wants to be involved – if we all pitch in it lightens the load and everything gets done. 
 
 
** Please note per the schedule that we will not play on long weekends. 

 
Team Shirts will be handed out at the diamond, and all players are asked to wear their team shirt to each game.   
 
Please mail cheque, registration, t-shirt and volunteer forms (for buddies) so they arrive to me by May 1st. 
Diane Vrooman, 46 Berkley Crescent, Simcoe N3Y 2K5 
 
Reminder – all ball players needing a buddy are required to bring their own to baseball, and all buddies and volunteers on 
the ball field must complete and return the Volunteer form to me. 
 
Please note:  only registered players (a registration form must be completed) with their buddies (if a buddy is required) will 
be allowed on the baseball field to play – this is for liability purposes, so please understand.  Also, players must have an 
adult buddy; parent or guardian on the grounds while the game is going on.  In the event of an injury to a player the parent 
or guardian must be immediately available.  Please do not smoke at the ballpark – it is a smoke-free zone – thank you. 

 
 
Golf 
The single rider golf carts reside at Springview Farm Golf Course in Waterford. Ron Guthrie coaches all summer long on 
Wednesday evenings at 4:30 PM starting May 29th.   If you are interested in attending please complete the attached 
golf registration form and volunteer form and return it to me.  This is not a drop-in event – you must register by 
April 25th, and we can accommodate a maximum of 6 golfers.  All participants must be accompanied by a 
responsible adult. 
 
If you would like to use one of the carts at a time other than Wednesday evenings, contact Springview  
(519) 443-0589 to reserve the cart and a Tee Time.   
 
 
 Regards,  
Diane  Vrooman        519-426-0363      bdv@eastlink.ca  


